
Spreading School Spirit with Pumpkins,  
Movie Night and Gifts of Giving!

Supporting the School’s Annual  
Pumpkin Patch Field Trip
  Did you know the PAC covered the  
   cost of the field trip for all students  
  this year? The cost to support this 

field trip for all students was over $1,000.

Our First Movie Night at the School Gym
The PAC had so much fun hosting our first  
Movie Night and we hope you all had fun too! 
Thanks to the support of John Howitt families,  
the PAC fund raised over $450 toward a new 
school playground! 
This was a learning experience for us and for the 
next movie night, we will make a few changes:
• �All children must be accompanied by a parent, 

please DO NOT drop off your child(ren).
• �A short intermission to get some wiggles out.
• �No coming and going once the movie starts –  

if you leave, you are out for the night.
• �We will have more food this time, including  

pizza, and multiple line-ups to help speed it up!
• No outside food or drinks (water only).
The next Movie Night is January 17, featuring 
Wonka! (See next page for more details) 

John Howitt Elementary

Questions or suggestions for the PAC? Interested in lending a helping hand?
Reach us at johnhowittpac@gmail.com. PAC involvement is based on your availability 
and time, there is no minimum or maximum time requirement!

November 2024

Upcoming PAC Meetings:
Thursday, November 28 
Tuesday, January 28 
Thursday, February 27 
Tuesday, April 29 
Thursday, May 29

Annual Gifts of Giving on December 9!
Next up, the PAC will host the annual  
Gifts of Giving event for the students of  
John Howitt. Every year, we ask Howitt families 
to donate gently used or new gifts, as well as 
wrapping supplies. With the help of our PAC 
volunteer elves, students get to shop the gym for 
a gift for one of their family members.  
If you have any gifts or wrapping supplies to 
donate, please drop them off to the school gym 
from December 2nd to 6th!

5:30pm at the School Library! (Free child care)



MOVIE NIGHT
at the school gym!

Get comfy and 
enjoy a family fun 
movie night at the 
school gym! 

Bring your own 
chairs, blankets 
and pillows. 

All children must 
be accompanied 
by an adult.

We will have more 
concessions and 
pizza! No outside 
food please. 

Support the school with a tasty treat!
The PAC is fundraising with concessions for a new school playground!  
We will have more food and two line-ups! (Cash or Square accepted) 

Pizza slice $3.25 • Popcorn $2 • Chips $1.50 • Chocolate bars $2 
Candy bags $2 • Bottled water $1 • Bubly water $1.50

Friday, January 17, 2025  |  Doors open 6:00 pm, movie starts 6:30 pm


